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General Index 

Administration - 186-189 
AFS- 52-53 
Band - 38-43, 90-91 
Baseball - 172-177 
Basketball - 154-161 
Candy sale- 16-17 
Cheerleaders - 30-37, 88-89 
Choir- 68-73 
Closing section - 308-310 
Counselors - 190-191 
DECA - 66-67 
Faculty - 194-203 
Favorites- 116-127 
Festival participants- 104-105 
Football - 132-145 
FHA -56-57 
FTA- 54 
Golf- 170-171 
Graduation - 306-307 
Homecoming - 20-23 
Honor Society - 100-101 
Indianettes - 24-29, 92-93 
Juniors - 250-279 

Number sense, etc. - 80-81 
OEA- 58 
Opening section - 2-13 
OIA- 130-131 
Photographers - 44-45 
Prom - 86-87 
Publications- 74-79 
Rotary, Lions - 96-99 
School Board - 184-185 
Senior play - 304-305 
Seniors - 206-249 
Sophomores - 280-303 
Special Services - 192-193 
Student Council - 46-51 
Tennis - 178-181 
TACH- 55 
Track - 162-169 
Trainers , managers - 146-14 7 
UIL- 82-85 
UIL winners - 102-103 
Variety show- 18-19 
VICA - 59-65 

It really was a _good year at PN-G. In fact, 1976 was such a great year that War Whoop '76 grew to provide 
full coverage for the many important events. Unfortunately, space limitations would not allow this expan­
sion without some degree of sacrifice. 

With regrets we have decided to dispense with the ususal student index and provide a general index only. 
We hope that this will be sufficient for locating all the people and activities in War Whoop '76. 

John Arisco, editor 
Mrs. Margie Fuller, advisor 










